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PSAT Testing in October 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

See the school calendar for the PSAT testing date in October from 8:45 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  

This test is available to all 11th graders and to selected 10th and 9th graders who are 

enrolled in algebra 2 or geometry (if space is available).  Students who plan to attend a 

four-year college should take the PSAT. 

 

There is a fee to take this test, also noted on the school calendar.  Payment and the below 

permission slip need to be received by the Academy at least one week prior to the test 

date.   No one will be permitted to take the test without pre-payment of the fee and 

submission of the permission slip.  Checks should be made payable to Cheswick 

Christian Academy.  Student is to bring his/her calculator for the test (a phone calculator 

cannot be used).  No cell phones will be accessible during the test. 

 

If your teen plans to take the PSAT, please return your test fee with the form below.   

 

Sincerely yours, 

Cheswick Christian Academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep the upper portion; return the lower portion with payment at least one week prior to 

the test date. 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

__________________________________ will take the PSAT on ___________________ 

                 (student’s name)                                                                      (date of test) 

 

____  Attached is the fee to cover the cost of the test (see school calendar for testing date 

and fee.  (Make checks payable to C.C.A.) 

 

Remember:  Student is to bring his/her calculator (not a phone calculator) for the test.   

http://www.cheswickchristian.com/

